
FIVE-YEAR REMEMBRANCE CEREMONY 
May 31, 2024 • Site dedication of future 5/31 Memorial 

READING OF NAMES 
City Manager Patrick Duhaney 

REFLECTIONS 
Mayor Robert M. “Bobby” Dyer 

MOMENT OF SILENCE 
Symphonicity Musicians 

JOURNEY TO 5/31 MEMORIAL 
Police Sgt. Brian Ricardo and Charlotte Zito 

Representatives of the 5/31 Memorial Committee 

IMPACT STATEMENT 
Kelly O. Mills, P.E., Public Works 

Project Manager for 5/31 Memorial 

DEDICATION OF THE GROUND 
Dr. Larry Schooler 

Facilitator for 5/31 Memorial Committee 

RECESSION 
Tidewater Pipes and Drums 

Complimentary biodegradable remembrance cards are available to 
write personal notes of reflection. The cards will be integrated back 

into the earth as a permanent feature of the 5/31 Memorial. 




